


#GoLead Newsletter 
Empowering students to lead positive change! 

Want this information emailed to you weekly? 

Sign Up to Receive the Newsletter Weekly via email! 

Follow us @GSULeadServe 

OLCE Announcements 

 



Applications are now open for 
the TRACK YOUR 
IMPACT awards. Be recognized 
for your service on the local or 
national level through a 50 hour 
award, Georgia Southern 
President’s Volunteer Service 
Award, or the U.S. President’s 
Volunteer Service Award. Eligible 

hours must be approved in Eagle Engage from February 17, 2021 to February 17, 
2022.  
 
Whether you are participating in service for enjoyment, as a part of an organization 
requirement, or to just give back to others, we want to know about it! Join the 
growing list of students and TRACK YOUR IMPACT. Apply before February 21, 2022 
to be recognized in April, National Volunteer Month. 

Learn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Become a Service-Learning Facilitator by taking LEAD 3000! 

 

Serve 

COVID-19 Update: We care deeply about your health and safety. Volunteer service 
is completed at the discretion of the agencies and the students who choose to 
participate. Please review current guidelines put forth by the Centers for Disease 
Control, the Georgia Department of Public Health, State of Georgia, Board of 
Regents of the University System of Georgia, and/or Georgia Southern University 
for the most up to date information recommended to minimize the spread of 
COVID-19/coronavirus. 

 

https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/track-your-impact/
https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/track-your-impact/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfL1GCIR5QB0keVxydrRC4LNRZq5CcX5i3FHGi0uRpkdp2iIw/viewform
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html
https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/track-your-impact/


Virtual Service 
… 

Click HERE to see dozens of virtual volunteer opportunities! 
… 

 

Volunteer as a virtual tutor! 

Contact Charlene Brady 

at charlenehendrix90@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Call2Care Program pairs 

student volunteers with older 

adults to engage in twice weekly 

phone contact. 

Email call2care@georgiasouthern.edu 
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https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/virtual-volunteer-opportunities/
mailto:charlenehendrix90@yahoo.com
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Serve912 Weekly Trips 
 

Statesboro Campus 

Serve912 Weekly Trips 

resume January 25th! 

With multiple trips to choose 
from each week, Serve912 
weekly trips are a great way 
to get your feet wet with 
service here in your local 
community! 

CLICK HERE TO LEARN 
MORE 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR A TRIP 

 

Armstrong Campus 

Serve912 Weekly 

Trips resume January 

26th! 

With multiple trips to choose 
from each week, Serve912 
weekly trips are a great way 
to get your feet wet with 
service here in your local 
community! 

CLICK HERE TO LEARN 
MORE 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR A TRIP 

 

 

 

On-Campus Service 

https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/serveweekly/
https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/serveweekly/
https://georgiasouthernuniversity.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/
https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/serveweekly/
https://students.georgiasouthern.edu/LeadServe/serveweekly/
https://georgiasouthernuniversity.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/


 

Fabricated: A Wearable 

Art Exhibition, student-

made art exhibit with 

models wearing the 

selected artwork during 

the exhibit 

Models needed to 

showcase artwork in 

“moving” exhibition in Art 

Department, Thursday, 

March 3rd 5:30 – 7:30 in Art 

Department Center for Art 

and Theater Atrium and 

downstairs galleries. 

Practice for models and 

details is scheduled for 

Thursday, February 24th at 

5:30. Event will have music 

and light refreshments. 

Sign up to volunteer: Contact Professor Christina Lemon at 
clemon@georgiasouthern.edu to 

 

Bulloch County Loves Its 
Health Care Workers! 

Please join Bulloch County’s 
Squashing the Spread by 
volunteering at table locations 
throughout campus on February 8-
10th from 10:00 am-2:00pm. 
Volunteer for a shift and encourage 
other Eagles to take part in this 
project! Squashing the Spread will 

deliver cards to East Georgia Regional Hospital and the Bulloch County Health 
Department the following week. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/feed-the-boro-february-2022-community-food-distribution-tickets-246933894927?aff=ebdssbcitybrowse
https://georgiasouthernuniversity.volunteerlocal.com/volunteer/?id=60645


Volunteers will be responsible for explaining the project, encouraging people to 
participate, and other small duties related to the project. Come be part of the wave of 
gratitude and kindness! 

SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER 

 

 

Statesboro Campus 

Eagle Essentials Food Pantry is 

looking for volunteers to assist 

with the on-campus Food pantry. 

Contact Casey Weaver 
(cweaver@georgiasouthern.edu) to sign 
up to volunteer 

 

 

 

Armstrong Campus 

Captain’s Cupboard Food Pantry is 

looking for volunteers to assist with 

the on-campus Food pantry. 

Contact Cherie 
Gaume (cgaume@georgiasouthern.edu) 

SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER 
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